
 
 
 
 
 
 

INFORMATION TO ALL POSTGRADUATE STUDENTS 
 
 

POSTPONEMENT OF TRIMESTER 211 EXAMINATION RESULTS 

ANNOUNCEMENT FOR THE POSTGRADUATE PROGRAMME DUE 

TO FLOOD DISASTER  

 

The recent floods that hit the country have affected teaching and learning 

activities in the 211 trimester. UUM is very concerned about this situation 

and has given an extension of time to complete assessments for 

postgraduate students and lecturers involved. 

 

Accordingly, the examination results of the postgraduate programme 

scheduled to be announced to students on 30 December 2021 have been 

rescheduled. Examination results for all postgraduate learning centres will 

be announced on 3 January 2022. 

 

Thank you for your time and attention. 
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